

We're here to make your first year as a Daisy or Brownie Girl Scout troop leader easy and fun!

New Daisy leaders (K-1) or Brownie leaders (2nd and 3rd grade) receive complimentary monthly Girl Scout Experience Boxes delivered right to your door.

Filled with practical script suggestions, step-by-step instructions, and supplies that make meeting planning a breeze. Receive a Welcome Box and up to seven monthly boxes, depending on your troop's start date.



**Questions? Contact us!** 



For more information and to get started, visit www.gsctx.org/gsbox

